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            14th May 2024 

 
Dear Parents 
 
I hope this letter finds you well. As we prepare for the upcoming academic year, I would like to inform you of 

some changes to our planned INSET (In-service Training) days for September 2024.  

Traditionally, we have had one INSET day at the beginning of the term to allow our staff to engage in professional 

development and enhance their teaching practices. However, after careful consideration, we feel it would be 

beneficial to all staff to have two days so they have time to absorb the input they receive as well as being as 

prepared as they can be for their new class. However, this change will not include 30 of the new reception 

children who will be notified of their start date in due course. 

The new INSET days for September 2024 are as follows: 

Monday 2nd September 2024 

Tuesday 3rd September 2024  

To account for this change we will not be having the published INSET day on Friday 7th February 2025.  

We appreciate your understanding and support.  If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to 

contact us. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs L M Harris 
Headteacher 
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